
 

 
 
 

 

To whom it may concern 
 

 

Letter of recommendation for Promostal Sp. z o.o. Sp. k. 

 
 

We hereby confirm that Promostal  Sp. z o.o. Sp. k. was our subcontractor  in the scope of 

manufacturing internal  Platforms for the Walney Extension offshore wind farm project. 

The works of Promostal included all the works for correct execution and complete finishing 

(galvanizing) of the internal platforms: 

 Termination platform 

 Upper internal platform, 

 Lower internal platform  

 Upper ladder  

 Lower ladder 

The project was executed from May 2016 until December 2016. The total weight of the steel 

structure executed by Promostal included HDG was 138 112 kg. 

In general Promostal have performed very well and has been flexible, theirs technical 

knowledge and experience have been helpful throughout the project and we have received a 

good quality. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Med venlig hilsen/Best Regards 
 
 
 
 
Rasmus Borup Nørgaard 

Project Manager 

 

 


